
 

 

                
 

              
 
 

Stakeholder and Public Engagement Event 

13th September 2022, Time: 2 – 8pm 

Hotel Kilmore,  

Dublin Road, Cavan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cavan Town 
Flood Relief Scheme 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Purpose of the Project  
The purpose of the Cavan Town Flood Relief 

Scheme is to alleviate the risk of flooding to 

the town of Cavan and surrounding environs, 

providing a scheme that is technically, 

socially, environmentally, and economically 

acceptable. 

Cavan County Council have appointed 

ByrneLooby to undertake the design and 

implementation of the proposed Flood Relief 

Scheme. Cavan County Council and 

ByrneLooby will be working together with the 

Office of Public Works to deliver the project.  

This is the first public consultation event for 

the project. The objective of this event is to 

gather information from the public about their 

experiences of flooding in the Scheme Area 

along with their thoughts on possible 

solutions to the flooding problem and their 

preferences in this regard.   

 
 
Local experience, knowledge and insight is 

an essential pre-requisite for any successful 

Flood Relief Scheme.  

We welcome your input on all issues 

including potential environmental issues 

within the Study Area. Your views and 

considerations with regards to 

environmental issues and the 

implementation of solutions would be 

appreciated. 

 
 

 

Cavan Town FRS Scheme Area 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Feedback is Important 
 
This is your opportunity to take part at the early stages of the planning of the Cavan 
Town Flood Relief Scheme. Cavan County Council and the Office of Public Works 
wish to consider all viewpoints in relation to the study area being examined.  
 
Time spent communicating your views to the project team is appreciated.  
 
The public and all interested parties are invited to give their views on the study area. 
Please examine the Scheme Area shown and let your views be known by 
completing and returning the Questionnaire by Friday 14th October 2022. 
 
All completed questionnaires, queries and comments in relation to this project can 
sent to either of the following. 

 
Email: CavanTownFRS@ByrneLooby.com 
 
Post:  Project Manager Cavan Town FRS  

ByrneLooby 
Building 2100 
Unit K 
Cork Airport Business Park  
Kinsale Road 
Cork  

 

 
 

What Happens Next?  
 
All comments received in response to this event will be considered by Cavan 
County Council and the Office of Public Works in the preparation of Stage 1 of the 
Cavan Town Flood Relief Scheme Engineering and Environmental Study.  
 
Further information on the progress and developments of the Scheme will be 

provided at: 

https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/cavan-town/home/ 
 
Further opportunities to consult with the team on Cavan FRS Project will be 
available at the next Public Consultation held in 2023. Date to be announced.  
 

Freedom of Information 

Any information provided will be subject to the provisions of the Freedom of 

Information Act. Personal information will be subject to the provisions of the Data 

Protection Acts and will not be disclosed.  
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